
Minutes of US 2.4mR class AGM June 5, 2010 at Noroton YC 
 
Present: B Hall, T. Sergo, C. Wilson, P. Wilson, J. Ruf, T. Ripley, M. Leblanc, C. 
Rosenfield 
 
Roger Cleworth’s President’s report was read in his absence 
 
The Treasurers report was accepted with its date changes to June 1, 2010 
Cash balance is $8,130.66 
 
Peter Wilson stated that the status of the one design rule and ISAF is up in the air 
 
There was discussion of the float tank issue and that the tank is impractical with 
geographically dispersed fleet. 
A motion to put any action regarding a tank on hold was passed unanimously 
 
The clothing allowance will be deleted from the gold membership. 
 
The newsletter will be distributed in electronic form only, not a hard copy. 
 
John Ruf was unanimously elected class President 
 
There were no new honorary members 
 
The class will send something to Mark Bryant in sympathy for the recent death of his son 


